
 

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

Meeting: December 5, 2019 

 

Subject 

Status Update on Rancho Rinconada Recreation & Park District 
 

Recommended Action 

Receive the staff update 

 

Discussion 

Parks & Recreation Department staff has toured the Rancho Rinconada Recreation & 

Park District, spoken to the consultant hired by Santa Clara County’s Local Agency 

Formation Commission (LAFCO), and will present an oral update during the Parks & 

Recreation Commission meeting. 

 

Sustainability Impact 

There is no sustainability impact associated with receiving the report. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

There is no fiscal impact associated with receiving the report. 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by: Randy Schwartz, Interim Parks & Recreation Director 

Attachments: None 

 


